
Dear Brian 
Following our inspection of your Timber treatment process on 24th November 2016 and can confirm 
that compliance with the permit was satisfactory. However it was noted that some of the conditions 
in particular those relating to drying were not relevant to your process and it was agreed that we 
would work with you to ensure that the permit was updated to reflect only conditions relevant to 
the process. 
 
It was also noted that you had changed you registered address and this will be updated when we 
amend the permit. 
 
I would thank you for your cooperation with the inspection and it was pleasing to see that the 
process was being operated  efficiently and a manner which was delivering real environmental 
improvements 
 
Regards 
 
David 
 
 
  
 
 
David Rowe 
Senior Environmental Protection Officer 
01473 433016 
david.rowe@ipswich.gov.uk 
 
www.ipswich.gov.uk 
www.facebook.com/IpswichGov 
twitter.com/IpswichGov 
 
Visit Ipswich Museum and Christchurch Mansion 
www.ipswich.gov.uk/museums 
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